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6th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Adopt a Granny / Granddad – Donation Appeal  
 
As part of our commitment to support and connect with the local community we will be 
taking our Year 5 pupils to visit residents at The Oaks in Rubery during November and 
December to “Adopt a Granny/Granddad”.  
 
The children will visit the residential home on the 19th and 20th November to meet the 
residents, read stories and chat with them. Each class will then return on Monday 16th 

December to perform Christmas songs as well as taking Christmas presents for the residents.  
 
That is where we are asking for your support to donate items that will go into the Christmas 
gift boxes. Below is a list of recommended items we would greatly appreciate if you were 
able to donate: 
 
• Toiletries including shower gels, 

moisturisers, hand creams  
• Christmas sweets  

• Candles  
• Socks – mens/womens  

• Small notebooks 
 
If you are able to donate any of the items above, please could you send them into school 
by Friday 29th November.  
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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